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Sunday

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday
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2. Heavenly father,
I come to you with
my broken and
lonely heart. Please
help me with my
impossible
situation. Thank
you my Jesus. I put
my trust in you.

3. I pray, Father in
Heaven that You
open the eyes of
my family and
friends. And for
the ones who love
You like I do,
Father keep both
their eyes and mine
open to Your
devotion and
adoration.

4. Love is patient,
love is kind. It
does not envy, it
does not boast, it is
not proud."

8. Lord, I want my
children to come to
know and believe
the love that You
have for them.
Help me through
my patience and
kindness to display
the love You have
for them.
In Jesus’ name,
Amen.

9. Father, Thank
You that Your love
is so unconditional,
patient, and
forgiving that we
can come to You
without fear.

10 Hatred stirs up
conflict, but love
covers over all
wrongs.

14. Open our hearts
to see more clearly
the kind of love You
give. And if we
believe in You we are
adopted and receive
all the rights of a son
or daughter. Thank
You for Your perfect
love and that You
offer this to all. In
Jesus’ name, Amen

15. Thank you for
teaching us just
what love is. My
heart Knows love
because it knows
You. In a world of
confusing
messages about
what pure love is,
You
defined it long ago
by laying down

16. Lord, Show us
today the
overlooked ways
that we do not love
others fully. The
times that we
ignore, or pass by,
or give no
attention. The
times that are too
busy to show Your
love inside of us.

21. I'll say
goodbye to all my
fears, His presence
sets me free.
Although I may not
understand, I feel
God's peace in me.

22. Thank You
Lord that You are
always watching
over us. How
amazing that You
are rejoicing over
us with singing
right now. You are
the mighty warrior
who saves. May
we rest in Your
love this day.

23 Perhaps this is
the moment for
which you have
been created.

1. For God so
loved the world,
that he gave his
only Son, that
whoever believes
in him should not
perish but have
eternal life.
John 3:16
7. Children are a gift
from the Lord. They
are a reward from
Him.
Psalms 127:3

28. Jesus said, ‘Let
the little children
come to me, and do
not hinder them, for
the kingdom of
heaven belongs to
such as these’
Matthew 19:14

Esther 4:14

Friday

Saturday

5. I am one with
God and never
apart. As I live
this day with an
open heart.

6. It’s love that
brings me closer to
God, And leads me
according to God’s
way, Love’s light
warms my spirit, it
nurtures my soul,
And assures me
everything is okay.

11. Please help me
and my children
speak truth with
our love today.
Help us in those
moments when we
are tempted to treat
those we love
without love.

12. Lord, today I
want to walk in the
way You walked
and lead my
children in Your
footsteps. Let Your
love be alive in our
household today.
In Jesus’ name,
Amen.

13. Lord, Thank you
for loving my child
even before they
were born.

17. Thank You for
the new life that
we may live
through You. I
pray for that life
for my child; a life
of freedom,
purpose, and hope,
living in You.
in Jesus’ name,
Amen

18 Help my ears to
hear calls for help
from far and near.
Help my feet to go
in the way that
You will show.
Help my hands to
do all things
loving, kind, and
true. Guard me
through this day In
all I do and all I

19. I won't fret
and I won't worry
Instead, I'll hurry
to pray.
I'll turn my
problems into
petitions
And lift my hands
in praise.

20. Whoever does not
love does not know
God, because God is
love.

24. As a family
may we treat each
other with
compassion. May
we so freely offer
forgiveness to our
family and friends
as You so freely
forgive us. Amen.

25. Dear God, we
thank You that if
we ask for wisdom
You freely give it
to us. We need
Your insight. For
Your ways are
higher than our
ways and Your
thoughts are higher
than our thoughts.

26. Fathers, do not
provoke your
children to anger
by the way you
treat them. Rather,
bring them up with
the discipline and
instruction that
comes from the
Lord.

27. We give You our
worries, burdens and
cares this day. Thank
You that we do not
have to fear for You
are always right
beside us. Encourage
our hearts. Remind us
of Your loving
kindness. In Jesus’

Proverbs 10:12

1 Corinthians 13:4

Ephesians 6:4

1 John 4:8

